
March 31, 2014 Lamar MS Band Booster Meeting Minutes 

Submitted by Robin Kinder 

6:59pm Meeting called to order by Stephenie Lynde, President 

Welcome and intro: 

 Thanks for volunteers both at LISD Solo and Ensemble Contest and CHOICE Music Festival 

Secretary Report: 

 Minutes from last meeting have been approved and posted 

 Monika Brink, David Lynde, and Maureen King will review tonight’s minutes before posting 

Treasurer Report - Monica Brink: 

 Report for 2/1/14 – 2/28/14 is posted, accepted and seconded 

 Beginning balance was $28, 103.28 – Ending Balance was $29, 833.96 in checking 

 Savings had no change 

 Check CHARMS for fees due 

Nominating Committee – Amy Van Gundy: 

 Working productively, but no names to share yet.  Some conversations and confirmation yet to come. 

 Names of those seeking election will be shared via normal electronic communication by the end of the week and 

voted in at the next board meeting, which is the last for the year 

Director Report – Mr. Hanna : 

 Again, thanks to volunteers at CHOICE; we cleared about $1250 of the $1500 they paid Lamar Band to work the 

event 

 Symphonic Band earned Lamar’s 25th Sweepstakes recognition at UIL; In fact, this is about the 23rd consecutive 

for Lamar Symphonic Band 

 Upcoming Dates: 

o Thurs 4/3 – 6th grade solo recitals in front of judges 

o Fri 4/4 – 6th gade practice marathon 4:00 – 6:30; Need volunteers to serve pizza 

o Sat 4/5 – 7th and 8th Graders Perform ensembles 

o May 2nd  - Intermediate and beginning bands complete at Beach Within Reach Festival 

o May 3 – Hurricane Harbor – More info soon (Symphonic members may go too) 

All students must travel to and from event on bus 

o Early May – 6th and 7th grade auditions for 2014-2015 Bands 



o May 16 – Symphonic Band to Wakeland HS for PEAK Music Festival during the school day 

 

Chance to Win a Car (CTWAC) Fundraiser has started – Forms are going home with students to receive booklets of 

chance cards – All  money and unsold tickets due back to Lamar Band by the morning of April 21 

Band pictures are available online – See previous email from Mr Duermeyer for link and password – question has been 

posed to photographer about making 5x7’s available 

Next meeting  - April 28, 7:00 pm 

Adjourned by Stephenie Lynde at 7:22 


